
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Finance Department | Revenue Collection 

In light of the COVID-19 Pandemic, the City of Phenix City Finance Department will be closing 

the Revenue Collection Windows located in the Utilities Lobby to the general public beginning 

Monday, March 23, 2020. This preventative measure is being taken to maximize the health and 

safety of our employees, as well as the general public. 

During this closure, business that need to renew their business licenses may email their renewal 

forms to revenue@phenixcityal.us, or mail them to: 

Finance Department 

ATTN: Revenue Collection 

601 12th Street 

Phenix City, AL 36867 

Businesses wishing to apply for a new business license during this time may download a 

Business License Application located at https://phenixcityal.us/finance/license-

revenue/business-licenses/, and email the completed form to revenue@phenixcityal.us, or mail 

a copy to: 

Finance Department 

ATTN: Revenue Collection 

601 12th Street 

Phenix City, AL 36867 

We appreciate the patience and understanding of our businesses during this uncertain time. 

Please visit the city’s website at https://phenixcityal.us/COVID19 for the latest updates regarding 

the Finance Department, as well as other city facilities. 
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